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Tuesday 31st March 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As a way of keeping in touch during these times, we are launching Elm Tree’s very own Online Journal. Social distancing can 
be very difficult for many of us and we understand that a lot of children are missing friends, teachers and day to day school 
life. Therefore, we have created a special place on the school website to showcase what the children have been up to during 
this time. A few examples of what can be included are: 

 
 Something new: have you tried a new recipe, taken up a new hobby, played a new game or read a 

new book? Send it to us! 

 

 Have your say: have you watched something on the news or read something online that you want to 

respond to? Email your comments on the topic. 

 

 Make us smile: it could be a joke, funny anecdote, a cartoon – anything to 

make us all smile!  

 

  Creative challenge: have you written a short story? Or a poem you are proud of? Have you created 

some fabulous art? Or crafted something useful? Share it with us! Send your photos or writing so we 

can all enjoy it. 

 

The options are endless and everything is welcome! Please see the following page which includes the emails of all 

teaching staff. If your child would like to send their creations directly to their own teacher, please use their email to 

do so. If you would also like your child‘s work to be included in the online journal, please copy 

cartwrighth@elmtree.lancs.sch.uk into the email. The journal can be found by following the ’Parents‘ tab on the 

school website or by clicking here.  

It is important that during this time we do everything we can to keep in touch. By starting this journal, we hope to 

provide a space for all of us to come together and reflect on the excellent work that the children are creating during 

their time at home. We look forward to seeing your ideas! 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Lamb (Headteacher) 
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Teachers: 
 

 Miss Emma Watkins: watkinsemma@elmtree.lancs.sch.uk 

 Miss Emma Woods: woodse@elmtree.lancs.sch.uk 

 Miss Jasmine Lawrence: lawrencej@elmtree.lancs.sch.uk 

 Miss Jessica Stephens: stephensj@elmtree.lancs.sch.uk  

 Miss Charlotte Walker: walkerc@elmtree.lancs.sch.uk 

 Miss Abi Gaskell: gaskella@elmtree.lancs.sch.uk 

 Miss Megan Travis: travism@elmtree.lancs.sch.uk 

 Miss Dee Flynn: flynnd@elmtree.lancs.sch.uk 

 Miss Amy Robinson: robinsona@elmtree.lancs.sch.uk 

 Miss Demi Harrison: harrisond@elmtree.lancs.sch.uk 

 Miss Samantha Wilkinson: wilkinsons@elmtree.lancs.sch.uk 
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